
	

	

	
MSAI/President/OA/01	

Date:	28th	October	2019	

	

Subject:	MSAI	Whatsapp	Group	Guidelines	

	

Dear	Members,		

With	this	letter	we	would	like	to	officially	announce	the	new	Whatsapp	group	guidelines	
for	Medical	Students	Association	of	India	(MSAI).	These	new	guidelines	aim	to	simply	the	
process	of	sharing	information	with	our	members	and	also	regulating	the	messages	they	
receive.	

We	will	be	dissolving	all	the	STATE	and	NATIONAL	MSAI	Groups	and	shifting	focus	to	our	
MSAI	College	Groups.		

An	Official	MSAI	College	group	is	one:		

• With	all	the	MSAI	Members	of	that	college		
• With	The	Regional	Director	and	Regional	Director	Assistant	as	the	Group	Admins.	

If	you	have	not	been	added	to	your	Official	MSAI	College	group,	please	fill	this	form:	

https://forms.gle/ywdjYyrUDFe91qi18	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	get	in	touch	with	your	Regional	Director-
Assistant	(RDA)!		

Find	your	RDA	here:	
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18GDMTXVjssC_qPugnf4sDvaxbz5JOtJkYcIop8TjJf
o/edit?usp=sharing	

We	hope	to	facilitate	a	smooth	transition	towards	a	more	effective	mode	of	
communication!	

	
	
	
	
Thanks	and	Regards,		
Geetanshu	Singla		
President-	MSAI	
2019-20	


